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Subject: I support solar in Southwest Ohio
 

Members of the OPSB,

 
I urge the OPSB to approve more solar projects in Ohio. Solar projects bring many benefits to the
communities they are built-in including monetary investments in schools, businesses, and
infrastructure. They also help protect future generations by protecting the environment. Please
bring more solar energy to our communities. 

Also, it’s THEIR land. They can build what they want on it.
 

Sincerely,
Cody Mathews

111 Robin Lane
Hillsboro, OH 45133
United States
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